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To Premier Mike Baird MP, On behalf of the Australian Conservation Foundation- Central 
Coast branch I am writing to you to raise concern with the Government proposed reforms 
to Crown Land Management in NSW and urge you to undertake further public 
consultation on a draft Exposure Bill prior to introducing a new Bill in to the NSW 
Parliament. I am concerned that the Government has failed to recognise the significant 
environmental value of Crown Lands and include measures in its proposed reforms to 
protect and enhance area of high conservation value. To this end I urge the Government 
to undertake further public consultation and release a drtaft Exposure Bill for public 
consultation prior to introducing new legislation in to the NSW Parliament  
 
Yours sincerely  
John Wiggin 
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